
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, June 11, 2024 
Library 

▪ Attention all staff and students a reminder that the library will be closed this morning for EQAO 
 
Music Council 

▪ Attention all students going to see Wicked – The Musical in Toronto this Friday evening, June 14th…. There 
will be a brief meeting on Thursday at lunch in the instrumental room to talk about final details. Ir you have 
specific seating requests, please se Ms. Rensink in the music office prior to the meeting on Thursday. 

▪ Attention all Insieme members…. If you did not return your music to the files in the music office yesterday, 
please do so today at lunch. 

 
Lockers 

▪ Just a reminder to all students that locker cleanout will be happening today in period 2. Please take all your 
belongings home before your exams. Any items left over the summer will be donated to a local charity. 

 

Attention all grade 9-11 students 
▪ Attention to those students who applied to be a school ambassador for the next school year! You are asked 

to attend a meeting in room 162 at lunch this Friday, June 14th. See you there! 
 
Art Exhibition 

▪ Our Student Art Exhibition is now on at the Scugog Library, The Kent Farndale Gallery. Come out and see our 
amazingly, talented artists. The show runs until June 20th. 

 
Exams 

▪ Please check your grade level google classroom for any information about upcoming exams. Good Luck ! 

 
Entrepreneurship Classes 

▪ The Grade 11 Entrepreneurship classes would like to day a massive thank you for participating in our fall, 
winter and spring markets this year. Over the course of the year, we raised 1,500 for charity! The money will 
be going to the Port Perry Hospital Foundation as a way to give back to the community and invest in our 
local healthcare system. The funds will be used to upgrade hospital equipment and pay the hard working 
staff that keep us all healthy. So on behalf of Mr. Dale and Ms. Bond. Thank you Rebels and way to go!! 
 

PRIDE MONTH 
▪ Keep an eye out this week starting today for fun Pride Month activities in the main foyer at lunch. Prizes to 

be won! 
 
From the Library 

▪ Can you believe how quickly the end of the school year is approaching? You know what that means? Time to 
return your library books! All books are due back to the library by the end of the day. We are no longer able 
to sign out or renew library books, as we get organized for next year. Save your money! Return your library 
books today! 
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